
 
 

Hello, 

 

   My name is Natalya Montemarano. I am the great granddaughter of Esther Piskor. I 

support SB58. Protecting the elderly in every way is extremely necessary so that things that 

happened to my great grandmother, does not happen again to someone else.  

 I was a young child when this happened to my great grandmother. I remember bits and 

pieces due to my young age but at the time, I did not fully understand what was happening.  As 

I got older, I was able to understand what was happening at the time. I truly can’t even imagine 

what she went through, and how she felt at the time. Thinking about it, hurts my heart. We 

need to protect the elderly, who are our parents, and eventually will be ourselves. Having 

cameras in nursing homes adds a layer of protection and ease to families to know that their 

loved ones are safe and treated properly and respectfully.  If I had to place my parents in a 

nursing home one day, hopefully never, but if I had to, I would feel more comfortable know 

that Esther’s law is in place. 

 

Thank you, 

Natalya Montemarano 

216-414-1843 

 

 


